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Mathematics





This month, we will be continuing our unit on patterning and sorting.  In addition, students are learning number recognition, number formation and counting.  We will be learning these  mathematical skills primarily through the use of games.





Happy Thanksgiving!


(Four day long weekend for students)





This month teachers will be participating in professional development activities during a Professional Learning day which falls on the Tuesday after the Thanksgiving weekend.  


Enjoy the long weekend!





Literacy





Students are continuing to learn the letters of the alphabet through the use of Zoo Phonics.  This month the letters we will be focusing on are Ee, Ff, Gg, Hh, Ii, Jj, and Kk.  Students will also review Aa, Bb, Cc and Dd, as well as, continue to learn the characters, signals and sounds for the rest of the alphabet.  We will begin learning sight words next week. Students will be learning about word families through rhyme and song.  They will be practicing their printing using primarily the ABCBoom! Program.
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